
REDHS
News

Caring for our Community

Urgent Care
is temporarily located at 

40-44 Moore Street, Rochester 

8:30am - 5:00pm

Monday to Friday

Call 0428 358 892 

Works are almost complete, and testing is
underway. The team is working hard to have 
the facility ready to welcome our aged care
residents back for Christmas. 
There is a staged approach for the return of
services to REDHS Rochester site. 
 - Aged Care, Kitchen, Support Services 
    in time for Christmas 2024
 

 - Community Care, Allied Health, Acute, 
    Urgent Care - mid January 2025
 - Campaspe Medical Centre - February 2025
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 Rebuild update

Aged Care Nurse Base Aged Care Dining Room

Support Services Wing


